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March Report

March has been a very busy month for the RSG. The efforts of the past months have given  great 
rewards. 

The Opens NZ tour leaves on 1st April with all tourists receiving the tour kit recently at a 
presentation night at the school. I am sure there were a few selfies of the lads in their new Zoo 
clothing once they got home. The excitement levels have risen as we are now four sleeps away 
from leaving.

The RSG has a new sponsorship arrangement for this year with clear package outlines in place. 
We are extremely pleased to announce several new sponsors this year,
- Palladium sponsorship - Ultra Tune North Lakes & Strathpine
- Titanium sponsorship - Smeg
These two sponsors will appear on the 1st XV jumper in 2017.
- Gold sponsorship -Filblast Pty Ltd
Will appear on the training shirts years 4-12.
We would also like to thank our NZ Tour sponsors for their contributions in aiding this years tour. 
Please see picture below. 
We would like to thank Colin McIntosh, Carley Love, Dylan Mallory, the SPSSA and the RSG for 
developing, guiding and ensuring that these sponsorship packages come to fruition. 

The RSG in conjunction with the Year 9 NSW tour held its annual Welcome to Rugby event on the 
18th of March at the Walker centre. This event was attended by over 160 people with the 
presentation of 2017 training shirts and the announcement of the Captains for this year. The Year 9 
group raised the bar from the usual sausage sizzle event to a Mexican themed Fiesta with ponchos 
and sombreros the dress of choice while nachos and tortillas some of the food on offer. 

The TAS MonsterRaffle for Term 2 is progressing well with a prize pool of over $1800 worth of 
goodies up for grabs. Special thanks to the wonderful contributions from the parents and families of 
HSG, NSG, TSG & RSG for some outstanding gifts for prizes, especially Smeg for their continued 
support.
Tickets be available when School resumes after the Easter break 

Pink socks has been purchased and will be available for purchase thru Flexi Schools soon. 

The annual RSG Rugby Dinner is once again at the Eatons Hill Taven on the 29th of July. Tickets 
available for purchase thru Flexi Schools soon. 
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